(Unofficial Translation)

Announcement of the Royal Thai Consulate-General, Los Angeles
No. 6/2567
Subject: Announcement of a bid winner for meeting room renovation
of the Royal Thai Consulate-General, Los Angeles
at 611 North Larchmont Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90004

Pursuant to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Thailand’s telegram
No. 0205.3/162/2567 dated 20 May 2024, approving the hiring of a private company
to renovate the meeting room at the Royal Thai Consulate-General, the Royal Thai
Consulate-General announcement of the project’s reference price dated on
17 June 2024, and undertaken in accordance with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Kingdom of Thailand’s Regulation on the Procurement and Supplies
Management of Government Agencies Abroad, B.E. 2560; the Royal Thai
Consulate-General wishes to announce that “GJB Construction LLC” is the bid
winner for the said project with the proposal of 256,000 dollars (two hundred
fifty-sixth thousand dollars), which includes sales tax, labor and all other expenses.

Announced on 25 June 2024

(Mr. Tor Saralamba)
Consul-General



